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invited to attend two annual Fibonacci confer-
ences, the present locale being Northern Cali-
fornia. However, members who live at a distance 
would be able to share in this activity by means 
of a duplicated publication that would appear sub-
sequent to the conference. This same publica-
tion would likewise be a news organ in which 
members of the Association would be able to 
share their Fibonacci experiences and plans with 
others in the group. 

Finally, there is the matter of library prlvi-
liges. Brother Alfred, Managing Editor of the 
Quarterly, is presently producing a library of 
photostats of Fibonacci articles. Already, most 
of the pertinent references inDickson!s History 
of the Theory of Numbers have been covered 
and the ultimate objective is to Include all avail-
able Fibonacci publications. Members of the 
Association would be allowed to borrow this 
material without charge. This should provide a 
great boon to many who are not in a position to 
examine such works in libraries close at hand. 
It should also provide an opportunity for research 
even to those living in somewhat remote places. 

The annual fee for membership in the Fib-
onacci Association (and this includes subscrip-
tion to the Quarterly) is $5.00. 

jThe Fibonacci Association invites Educational Institutions to apply for Academic 
Membership in the Association. The minimum subscription fee is $25 annually. 
(Academic Members will receive two copies of each Issue and will have their 
names listed in the Journal,,) j 
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